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Meeting Dates—December 2014 

Today a number of staff working across Family Services will be informed they are to be made redundant. It is important that any members in 

this situation come to the UNISON office for support and advice. Please call 0208 359 2088 or email contactus@barnetunison.org.uk 
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15 December Update - 2014  

UNISON Poll reveal predictable results in response to mass outsourcing  
 
In the wake of Barnet “Commissioning” Councils plans to outsource 81% of the current 

workforce Barnet UNISON organised a poll of its members.  
 
The Poll produced the following results:  

 
87% of our member’s want to remain employees of the London Borough of Barnet UNISON. 
 
61% of our members said as a result of knowing they could be outsourced they are seriously 
looking to find employment elsewhere.  
 
96% of our members expressed concern about being outsourced.  

 

81% of members said morale was bad in their workforce.  

D– Day Hendon Town Hall  

Northampton County Council 
overtakes Barnet Council. 

 
“Northamptonshire County Council re-

duce its workforce from 4,000 to 150 
people in a bid to carve £148 million 
out of its budget within the next five 

years.” 
 

“The proposals are to create a child protec-
tion services mutual; an accountable care or-
ganisation – to deliver services to protect vul-

nerable adults; a “wellbeing community or-
ganisation” and a “place shaping company” – 
to deliver services aimed at improving North-

amptonshire as a place.” 

 

More here  

On Tuesday 16 December 2014 63 Barnet Councillors are going to vote on the 

future of Council services details of which are set out in the Commissioning Plans 
for the next five years.  

The proposed outsourcing of 81% of the current workforce contributes to ap-

proximately £50 million of cuts which still leaves another £23 million of cuts to be 
found. Barnet UNISON has booked a UNISON branch meetings on  

 

Tuesday 27 January 12.30 in Oak Room  
 

Evening branch meetings are also being arranged.  

http://twitter.com/#!/barnet_unison
http://en-gb.facebook.com/people/Barnet-Unison/633388338
http://www.barnetunison.me.uk/
http://www.youtube.com/user/branchsec
http://www.northamptonchron.co.uk/news/local/budget-cuts-of-148-million-will-result-in-northamptonshire-county-council-outsourcing-95-per-cent-of-staff-1-6463894

